The Library Treats Students to Drinks and Offers Tour@New Library

Dear All,

To celebrate the use of the new Library and the beginning of the new semester, the Library has
organized events to treats students to drinks and to offer Tour@New Library during the first few days
of the new semester. Dr. Poon, the University Librarian, and his colleagues invited students to the Sky-
Garden in the 2nd floor of the new Library, to have some drinks. Dr. Poon explained to them the layout
and arrangements of the new Library. After that, students were divided into smaller groups and shown
around the various parts of the Library. These activities have attracted many students to the Library and
they were appreciative of the Library's efforts in keeping them informed of the situation in the new
Library.

Regards,
UM Library
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